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From: Roberta Goldberg [rjg1055wc@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 5:29 PM
To: Rulemaking Comments
Subject: Stop the AP1000 (Docket ID NRC-2010-0131)

 
Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook, 
 
In the wake of the crisis at Fukushima, it has become clear that we cannot afford to take any risks when 
building nuclear reactors. Because a disaster can occur at any nuclear reactor, the NRC needs to immediate 
suspend the building of any  new Westinghouse AP1000 reactors, several of which are currently being 
considered for construction in Georgia, South Carolina and other states. 
 
Westinghouse has not satisfactorily proved that the thin steel containment shell over the reactor would be 
effective during severe accidents or that the reactor could be properly cooled in conditions similar to those at 
Fukushima. 
 
Considering the ongoing crisis in Japan, THERE REALLY IS NO SUCH THING AS 'SAFE' NUCLEAR 
ENERGY!!  
 
Also, please accept the petition filed by the 12 environmental organizations of the AP1000 Oversight Group 
abd  to ensure transparency, please include this comment and all others in the formal review proceedings and 
post them in the NRC's online library so the public can see any expressed concerns. 
 
Roberta Goldberg 
1055 E Greendale St 
West Covina, CA 91790-2302 
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